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	HOMICIDE

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred today at approximately 4:50 P.M.  This incident took place at 620 Northwest 10 Terrace, Apartment # 3.    
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was found inside of his apartment by one of his friends.  The victim was discovered with gunshot wounds to his upper body region.  Officers responded to the residence and confirmed that the victim was deceased.  Detectives have initiated a homicide investigation.  
At this time there is no suspect information available.  The victim has been identified as Tyrone Holmes, B/M, 01/31/1978.  This investigation continues.

Anyone with information on this case is encouraged to contact Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708, Detective William DeJesus at 954-828-5366, or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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